
Stop Suffering from GERD
There’s Help for Your Acid Reflux

Antacids and other medication may reduce GERD
symptoms, however studies suggest long-term use of
GERD medication might be risky. Dr. Aaron Schwaab
now offers the minimally invasive LINX procedure which
is an effective solution for reflux and may end your
long-term dependence on medication. Learn more by
joining us for this free talk!

To register for this free talk, please go to
stoughtonhospital.com and click on “Classes & Events.”

Questions? Please contact Sonja at 873-2356.

The LINX device is approximately
the size of a quarter.
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